
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 28 MAY 2008 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(49) Output 1.5:   Detention 

Senator Nettle (L&CA 119) asked: 
In relation to the new Christmas Island IDC, how many staff are needed for 
maintenance? 

Answer: 

It is expected that 24 staff will be needed to deliver maintenance at the Christmas 
Island IDC.  This comprises ten cleaning staff, nine grounds staff and 
five maintenance staff including the site manager.  DIAC has one permanent Facility 
Manager who manages service delivery contracts for this facility and other DIAC 
sites on the island. 
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